
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have made a good start the new school year and the life in the Juniors. Last week we 

explored keeping ourselves healthy and safe including safe use of the internet. We also 

looked at the importance of drinking water and eating a healthy diet to keep us bursting 

with energy! 

 

I am sure you will be aware that there are a few changes to daily school life now that 

your child is in the Juniors. 

 

Your child will no longer be receiving milk and free fruit. However, there is an opportunity 

to purchase toast every day at playtime. Toast costs 10p for a slice and a crumpet 20p. 

Please note that we do ask that whenever possible the children bring the exact money 

into school.  

 

As part of their transition to becoming an independent reader, the children will be 

changing their own reading book when they have had their Home Reading Record signed to 

say it is completed. 

 

In Year 3: 

 PE will be on a Tuesday and Thursday. We would be grateful if PE kits could remain 

in school all week and could you please ensure any earrings are removed on PE days. 

 Homework will go home on Thursday and will be collected on or before the following 

Tuesday. 

 Library books will be changed on Wednesday. 

 Targets for numeracy and literacy will be coming home shortly. 

 Spellings will be sent home every Thursday and tested on the following Wednesday. 

 Times table tests will be every Monday. 

  

I am sure that this year is going to be full of exciting and interesting opportunities for 

your child. If you have any questions or concerns at any time please do feel free to pop in 

and see me. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Isobel Keating and Clare Eccles 


